
Our girl-centered kindergarten readiness series "Make New
Friends" is free and open to any girl entering kindergarten in

Fall 2022.

Make New Friends

Starting kindergarten is a big step, and all girls want to feel as
comfortable and confident as possible from day one. Let Girl

Scouts stand with you to support and inspire her as she makes
new friends, meets new teachers, and tests out new ideas.

Questions? Email kswiglo@gshpa.org

Scan the QR Code to Register for 
Red Lion Make New Friends 

Summer 2022!


